
Archery Section Bulletin 

The LRGC Archery Section will be commencing newly scheduled practices on 
Saturday mornings, beginning with Sat 05 Nov 2022, at 1200pm to 3pm. 


Practices will be held outdoors, weather permitting, on the Northern side of Fish 
Peddler Road, (opposite side of the road from the firearm ranges),consisting of 
3D targets and if required block targets for sighting in. Practices will be held 
indoors, on the 20m range when the weather is not favourable.


The ranges will be run as much the same way as the other club disciplines siting 
the following guidelines:

	 - Range safety practices will be paramount, as is with the other club 
disciplines,

	 - pre-registration will be required with an email to; 
archery@rodandgunclub.ca, Subj pre registration , NLT 7pm on Fridays,

	 - an indoor Range Fee of $3, will be required starting April 2023 (no 
member range fee for outdoor shoots),

	 - non club members will be required to pay a $5 range fee for both 
indoor and outdoor shooting,

	 - broadheads will not be permitted on club targets at his time, should 
there be an interest/requirement to use broadheads for hunting preparation, the 
equipment shall be purchased. 


All disciplines are welcome, Traditional, Compound and Crossbow, as well as all 
ages and skill levels. The club does have some equipment for first time shooters 
to use in Traditional and Compound platforms.


I invite all archers to communicate with me freely as to your needs and desires, 
this is our club and our section. Involvement and communication will only make 
it better for all. You may reach me at, archery@rodandgunclub.ca, Subj; inquires.

Please consider volunteering in an Archery Committee capacity to enhance the 
club experience.


Happy shooting  
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